MEMORANDUM

Date. February 1, 2017

To: The Honorable Chair and Members From: C.H. Huckelberry
Pima County Board of Supervisors County AdminiW

Re: Minutes of the January 26, 2017 Regional Wastewater Reclamation Advisory
Committee Regarding Possible Rate Increase

On January 26, 2017, an additional Regional Wastewater Reclamation Advisory Committee
public meeting was held to discuss the proposed four-percent rate increase that will be
considered by the Board of Supervisors on February 7, 2017.

The draft minutes of the meeting are attached for your information.
The discussion centered on the proposed rate increase, and the questions raised were related
to this subject.
CHH/anc
Attachment
c: Tom Burke, Deputy County Administrator for Administration
Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Interim Deputy County Administrator for Public Works

Jackson Jenkins, Director, Regional Wastewater Reclarnation
Keith Dommer, Director, Finance and Risk Management












